
 
 
São Paulo, 2 January 2017 
 
 
To 
Mathopen School 
c/o Linda Orrestad 
 
 
I would like to thank you for the precious donation for the Rancho do Senhor Mother 
Care Centre, a project I am responsible for at the moment. 
 
Thanks to the support offered by each one of you, we were able to do many actions 
and purchase some items that are important for the proper functioning of the 
programme. 
 
A lovely Christmas celebration was also held, showing in practice the true meaning of 
the season. 
 
We express our most sincere gratitude for every effort you did to help us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dayse Porto 
(Major) 
(Executive Director) 
(The Salvation Army) 
(Rancho do Senhor Mother Care Centre – Brazil) 
 

Dear Linda, (Orrestad, tidligere kasserer i FAU) 

 
We are very grateful for the generous donation received from Mathopen School for the work of 
Rancho do Senhor Mother Care Centre.  
 
The money (NOK 32,000.00) was gratefully received and used as follows:  
 
        mother clothing                                R$ 1.915,00  
        baby clothing                                R$    740,00  
        bed linen and towels                        R$ 2.000,00  
        pouffes and tables for the children        R$ 3.106,54  
        washing machine                        R$ 1.875,00  
        ovens, grill, squeezer, mixer, radio        R$ 1.969,00  
        dine highchairs and baby pushchairs        R$    744,00  
        Christmas meal                                R$ 1.515,62  
        Christmas gifts                                R$    360,89  
        Outing to the cinema                        R$    196,00  
        Books                                        R$    353,30  
                                TOTAL                        R$ 14.775,35  
         
Please find attached a thank-you letter from the institution.  Translation into English is also 
enclosed.  
 



Due to the size of the files, the photos will follow in three separate e-mails.  
 
I would be grateful if you could share this material with Mathopen School.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Vera L. A. W. Sales (Mrs.) 
Child Sponsorship Coordinator 
Brazil Territory  

 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The information contained in this message may be CONFIDENTIAL and is 
intended for the addressee only. Any unauthorised use, dissemination of the 
information or copying of this message is prohibited. If you are not the 
addressee, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete 
this message. 
Thank you 



 

 
Christmas celebration 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 



 

Dine highchairs, baby pushchair and baby clothing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Equipment (new tables for the children, washing machine, radio, 
microwave and electric ovens, fruit squeezer, mixer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


